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December 29, 2021

 

Dear Constantine,

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts with me.  Hearing from
passionate individuals like you inspires me every day, and I welcome the
opportunity to respond to your letter.

Our country faces many challenges, and the road we will travel together will be one
of the most difficult in our history.  Despite these tough times, I have never been
more optimistic for the future of America.  I believe we are better positioned than
any country in the world to lead in the 21st century not just by the example of our
power but by the power of our example.

While we may not always agree on how to solve every issue, I pledge to be a
President for all Americans.  I am confident that we can work together to find
common ground to make America a more just, prosperous, and secure Nation. 

As we move forward to address the complex issues of our time, I encourage you to
remain an active participant in helping write the next great chapter of the American
story.  We need your courage and dedication at this critical time, and we must meet
this moment together as the United States of America.  If we do that, I believe that
our best days still lie ahead.

Sincerely,

 

If you wish to receive regular email updates from the White House, please click here. You may also
follow President Biden and the White House on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and YouTube.
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